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Good evening everyone,  
 
The Chapman Family has brought so many blessings into my life. I worked at the Colorado Pumpkin Patch for my first job 
and it was life changing. I worked on face painting for the majority of the Patch season and it brought so much joy to me. 
Every time I would show the kids the finished face paint in the mirror, joy would light up their faces. The Patch is so 
much fun for so many people. Working for the Chapmans was such a blessing because I saw true joy and happiness in 
action. The Patch is a great stress reliever and source of fun for parents and children alike. The Chapmans work hard and 
succeed to bring joy into their neighborhood and community.  
 
Thank you  
Lily Hatley 
 
 
 


